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With the rising costs of conducting business and ensuring we can keep people employed, during 

these great times of uncertainty, we would appreciate some relief by way of eliminating some tolls 

on our NSW roads. My wife and I both run small businesses and the cost of tolls every two days for 

our young family can range between $40-$90. In a week we can easily pay in excess of $300 per 

week. We need our cars as seeing clients is part of our day to day requirements. 

As a means of stimulating activity and business growth during these times, we ask that various tolls 

(in particular the M5 and M4) be reviewed do allow business owners and taxpayers to have some 

reprieve whilst we try to rebuild our local economy after all the pressures faced by the pandemic. 


